Announcing the 44th Annual Joseph R. Sugar NYSSMA Day in Albany!
Monday, March 6, 2017, 9:00AM
Calling all NYSSMA members!  
Apply now for a professional day so you can represent NYSSMA in Albany!
We need representation from EVERY COUNTY!
Please come to Albany for this year’s Legislative Visitation Day. There is so much every member can do to help NYSSMA kick off Music in our Schools Month!  Make arrangements now with your districts for a conference or personal day so that you can attend. Plan to stay for the evening’s reception and concert.  Get fellow NYSSMA members to come along with you.  Get fellow music educators who are not yet members to join NYSSMA and come to Albany.  Albany is a numbers driven city; let’s show them the numbers we represent and the importance of what we do for millions of music families across the state.  Start the job of creating relationships with legislators so they can grow throughout the years.

We have seen our efforts rewarded with the signing into law of ESSA, the “Every Student Succeeds Act”.  Our efforts in Albany and Washington, plus the excellent efforts of the NAfME political office were instrumental in seeing to it that the new law’s language creates Music as a stand-alone subject for the first time. Our efforts also keep music education on the list of what it takes to create a “well rounded student”. That terminology replaces the concept of Core Curricular subjects and is the driving concept behind ESSA.  We will analyze all the new data, help members implement it and be a resource to letting our legislators know how to best oversee the rollout of these new programs.

We are planning a well-coordinated day, with materials available in advance so that participants can craft their own message to their local legislators.  We can help with instructions for making appointments.  We can get materials to those legislators who do not get a visit from constituents if given the information.  Lets get NYSSMA members from every zone and county into every possible legislative office to ensure that our programs receive all they are entitled to from ESSA!

Questions?  Comments?  Need to report specifics about a struggling program?

Contact Alan Orloff, NYSSMA GRC:  grc@nyssma.org – 631-365-3763

